CHALK TALK

The Official Newsletter of Sylvania Northview High School Volleyball







LOOK INTO THIS MONTH'S ISSUE:

2021 Calendar & Important Dates - 2

Pre-Season Athlete and Parents Meeting - 2

Holiday Spirit Wear Sale - 2

Website Content - 3

Thank You & Happy Holidays - 4



THANK YOU!

by Chad Rutkowski, Head Coach

From all of us at Northview Volleyball, THANK YOU.

Over the past couple of weeks, I have been thinking an awful lot about this past season. With every single thought that crosses my mind I am constantly reminded of just how thankful and fortunate we all were to have this opportunity; it has truly been an honor to lead this exceptional group of young women. And, I can promise you with a sincere heart, that this year will be one that I will never forget for as long as I live.

It is hard to believe that the season has come to an end and it feels like it should still be going on - although August seems like an eternity ago. Then again, in this time of a global pandemic, there were moments in the season that were extremely tough emotionally, both highs and lows. With every season we are able to reflect on those moments in our lives that are pivotal to our growth and development as life-long learners. I firmly believe that this season is one that will be cemented in our memories and in the history books, but not only because of the circumstances at hand, but because of the overall success of this program. But with every end means there is new beginning, and news doors will constantly open with new opportunities. Now, we prepare and look forward to 2021!



2021 CALENDAR & IMPORTANT DATES

Stay up to date on all of the events associated with Northview Volleyball. Please subscribe to the Northview Volleyball calendar online:

• Both Computers, Mobile Devices and Tablets - https://tinyurl.com/ya5c3gjz

Here is some important information that we need everybody to "keep open" on their calendars for the start of Northview Volleyball for the 2021 season:

- Monday, April 12, 2021 Pre-Season Parent and Athlete Meeting
- Monday, June 14, 2021 First Summer Practice/Open Gym
- Thursday Summer League (all players will participate each week) At Premier Academy from 6:00 P.M. 9:00 P.M. in July (refer to calendar for specific dates)
 - o 4 weeks long. The entry fee for this event is paid for by Northview Volleyball.
- **July 25 and 26, 2021** Asics Summer Slam Tournament Times TBD at Premier Academy All players will participate in this summer tournament. The entry fee for this event is paid for by Northview Volleyball.
- July 29, 30, 31, 2021 Summer Site Camp held at Sylvania Northview High School 9:00 A.M. to 2:15 P.M
 - Junior High Camp will be held from 2:15 P.M. to 4:15 P.M.
 - You must register for this site camp online and this will be sent directly to you.
 - You will need to register and pay for this camp by June 1, 2021
- August 2, 2021 Tryouts One Day Only 5:00 P.M. to 6:30 P.M. (Session #1) and 7:00 P.M. to 8:30 P.M. (Session #2)
 - Athletes will be required to attend both sessions

PRE-SEASON ATHLETE & PARENTS MEETING

We are looking forward to seeing all of you on **Monday, April 12, 2021** at 7:00 P.M. in the Northview Cafeteria for the 2021 Pre-Season Athlete and Parents Meeting where we will officially kick off the 2021 season. This meeting will last about 45 to 60 minutes. Please share this information with anybody that might be interested in playing volleyball in 2021 at Northview.

Remember, if you are a new athlete to the program, that you will need to fill out completely the Athlete and Parents Information sheet that can be accessed online by <u>clicking here</u>.

All incoming freshman volleyball players from Arbor Hills and McCord have been included on this E-mail, as well as other 8th graders that have expressed interested in attending Sylvania Northview High School.

HOLIDAY SPIRIT WEAR SALE

This year, we are offering a special Spirit Wear Sale for those that would like to purchase some Northview Volleyball gear as gifts this holiday season.

If you were interested in purchasing some Spirit Wear, orders need to be submitted by Thursday, December 3 (this is a 1 day extension from the original due date of 12/2/20). All orders will be completed and ready for delivery on 12/19/20. Orders will be delivered directly to your home. To purchase, please use the order for attached to the E-mail with this newsletter.



WEBSITE CONTENT

For the past couple of years, we have been working tremendously hard to digitize most of our information as well as create some new and exciting things for our program. Please visit our website (www.northviewwildcats.org) and click on Team Files to access computer and mobile device backgrounds, daily checklist for athletes, links for match schedules only that you can share with family members. We appreciate the support of going digital with most of our materials and hope that you will find them helpful and user friendly.

Follow us on social media
Facebook | Sylvania Northview High School Volleyball @NVHSVBALL
Twitter | @NVHSVBALL
Instagram | @NVHSVBALL
Snapchat | @NVHSVBALL
TikTok | @NVHSVBALL
Northview Athletic Website - www.northviewwildcats.org

All Northview Volleyball resources can be found online. It is highly encouraged that you utilize the website as much as possible. All of our match results and pictures of our athletes can be found on our social media – please like, follow, share and be as active as you can with our social media posts! It is a wonderful way to get people engaged with our program and to drive individuals to come support our program at one of our matches.

THANK YOU AND HAPPY HOLIDAYS

From all of us, our athletes, coaches, parents: although 2020 has been a challenge, the way that you have all responded has been simply remarkable. The care, compassion, empathy and community presence within this program is second to none. And each of you have contributed to this. This is our culture. This is what Northview Volleyball is all about.

Thank you for making this a season that will never be forgotten. Not because of said challenges, but because of each of you.

As the holidays approach, we wish each of you all the best this season. May the joy and peace of the season be with all of you. For our winter athletes and to all of you playing club volleyball, we hope you all continued success and safety. We hope that we will be able to watch you play soon.

The January edition will include more information on Summer Camps!











Follow all accounts with username - @NVHSVBALL